
Precious Family & Friends

We have so much to be thankful for! As many of you
know, God divinely brought Bruce into my life to fulfill a
prayer for a Godly husband of excellent spirit.

On April 14, we started our life together after a mem-
orable wedding ceremony at Rock Church in Rockford,
IL. Becky Sprecher, my pastor’s wife, did all the
coordination, which was such a blessing. Gillian made the
gorgeous cake and cupcakes. Wedding photos can be seen
at www.eischenphotography.com/Weddings/Cherry-and-
Bruce and on my Facebook page.

My daughter, Gillian and my grandson, Simon, handed
me over to Bruce! Gillian was matron of honor and my
junior bridesmaids were her daughters shown in this photo:
Brianna, Lindsay and Vanessa. Their Dad, Manny, is
behind them.

It was a very hectic three months after Bruce proposed!
Then the transition started! I moved into Bruce’s Winter
Park, FL home and began to give it a “Cherry” flavor and
added a garden! We named our home, “The Sanctuary,” as
we prepared for our new ministry together to missionaries
and others in need of refreshment. Our first “worker”
resides in Israel. In September, at a Full Gospel Business-
men’s meeting I shared about God’s Threads & Encounters
in my life. Please let me know if you would like a copy.

Bruce is the pastor of St. John’s Presbyterian Church
here in Orlando. At 80, he is also still working 30 hours a
week as a dean and professor at a Christian seminary &
university. He loves it.

I have been welcomed by all and enjoy ministering with
Bruce, both as a pastor’s wife and through other
outreaches, which include counseling at churches where
there are outreaches to those in need. Bruce wants me to
continue my overseas outreaches. My contact is working
on a date in 2013 when I can bring a small team.

The biggest adjustment has
been living so far away from my
family members in Illinois! In
September, I paid a surprise three
day visit to my granddaughter,
Lindsay, for her 10th birthday.
She was very surprised and it was
a great time with family.

My two great grand-
daughters from Miami,
Alayna and Katie, spent
three busy, fun packed
days with us. Here they
are with their brother,
Jonathan. I am enjoying
the chance to connect
with Peter’s family. It
has now been 22 years since he went to be with the Lord.

This is both a Thanksgiving and a Christmas letter. To
view in color, go to the NTNI website www.ntni.org/
missionaries and click on my name. We look forward to
your letters.

We are thankful for the many treasured friends that God
has given us over the years. May these special Seasons
draw us closer to the Lord, depending and trusting Him to
guide our lives.

Send tax-deductible gifts for
outreaches by mail or internet

to:
Nation to Nation Int’l #874

P.O. Box 1607
Joplin, MO 64802

Toll free: (877) 838-9032
Email: admin@ntni.org
Website: www.ntni.org

Please Note

Donations by check should be made payable
to Nation to Nation, Int’l

With our account #874 on the memo line.

All contributions are made with the understanding
that NTNI has complete control and administration

over the use of donated funds and that your designation
is advisory in nature.

Personal Letters

Bruce and Cherry Urich
2142 Bonanza Ave

Winter Park, FL 32792

Cherry (407) 300-3411
Bruce (407) 761-0219
curich38@aol.com

Cherry, Bruce, Brianna, Lindsay, Manny,
Vanessa, Gillian and Simon

in everything
Revs. Bruce & Cherry Urich
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